
 

 

To 

BSE-Sofia AD 

Financial Supervision Commission 

Investment Community 

Sofia 

 

Regarding: Prospectus approval of SGH  

 

Date: September 4, 2025 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Article 7 of Regulation 596/2014 of the European Parliament and 

of the Council, we inform you that on September 03, 2025, at its meeting, the Board of Directors of  

“Sirma Group Holding” JSC made a unanimous decision to approve the Prospectus for the purpose of 

admitting the existing shares of the issuer to trading on the Regulated Market of the Frankfurt Stock 

Exchange (Boerse Frankfurt) and to submit to the FSC, the Bulgarian Stock Exchange and other 

institutions (persons) if necessary, all documents and to perform all necessary actions necessary for 

approving the Prospectus, issuing a certificate of its approval, as well as the subsequent application for 

admission to trading of all shares on the regulated market of the Frankfurt Stock Exchange and its sub-

segment with additional obligations after admission (Prime Standard) via the eListing Platform and for 

the transfer of EuroBridge to the Bulgarian Stock Exchange. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stanislav Tanushev 

Investor Relations Director  

Sirma Group Holding JSC 

 


